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The  

              of our new Memphis Office was a success. We were 

able to launch a Hygiene Closet in Memphis as well. The 

closet will be available to families in need on the  

second Friday of each month. Special thanks to The Sun 

for covering our story and the Memphis Chamber. The 

new location for our Memphis Center is 605 W Main.  

Left Hand  Right Hand 

We are extremely thankful for Parkhill, Smith & 

Cooper, Inc. and Alyssa for her Interior Design  

consultation and grant application. We were  

surprised by Alyssa with news PCS was chosen for 

the Building Community grant in the amount of 

$18,000 to renovate our Amarillo lobby. We want 

our clients to feel welcome and at home when 

they enter our doors and we hope this will provide 

just that. Thank you from the bottom of our 

hearts. We look forward to this special space in 

months to come.  

April 2023  

https://www.facebook.com/Parkhill1945?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXJTj6jaLhpsausID97rihgMUjHeGw9v__VHUGWaatIHlKqcuXJb8u9wFYotP3kqCVi3T5k5hLhxNkGGgScrGUdKDO6y_g6KC_n447-mp-RLYY5nMcCLXY5f_rZBmlsDxGWZJ8XlVYh25A1mZJBJwdN2evQ4kwoTvJQNg3ClczJCFVdXJnY7g2-E8am4eMNvRM&__tn__=-%5
https://www.facebook.com/Parkhill1945?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXJTj6jaLhpsausID97rihgMUjHeGw9v__VHUGWaatIHlKqcuXJb8u9wFYotP3kqCVi3T5k5hLhxNkGGgScrGUdKDO6y_g6KC_n447-mp-RLYY5nMcCLXY5f_rZBmlsDxGWZJ8XlVYh25A1mZJBJwdN2evQ4kwoTvJQNg3ClczJCFVdXJnY7g2-E8am4eMNvRM&__tn__=-%5






 

Items available in our closets benefit those in need. We do not collect information or ask for documenta-

tion. We offer items families are unable  

to purchase with SNAP benefits.  

Amarillo Hygiene Closet Day,  

with Kristal Diaz  

Amarillo Closet: Open the last Tuesday of the month 1:30 to 3:30pm 

Dumas Closet: Open the 2nd Wednesday of the Month 1:30 to 3:30pm 

Hereford Closet: Open 4th Wednesday of the Month  from 9:30 to 11:30  

Memphis Closet: Open the 2nd Friday of the month 1:30 to 3:30   

 

Welcome to our New  

Communications Specialists  

Kristal Diaz is our new Communications Specialist in Amarillo. In her 

free time, she likes to try new recipes from Tik Tok. Kristal has a  

Pitbull named Sage who loves her pup cups (treats) from Cliffside 

Coffee and says she loves to help people. 

Liliana Palacios has three children, 6th grade, 1st grade and kinder-

garten. (two girls, one boy) She has a Shitzu named Pongo and they 

are all big football fans especially for Texas Tech. She grew up in 

Friona and married her high school sweetheart. She has started as 

our Communications Specialist in Friona.  

McKenzie Glenn, says she is so excited to be joining the PCS 

team. She had a miracle baby Skylar Jade almost four months 

ago and being her mom, she says, is the best job of all. She loves 

to bake and cook and cannot wait to teach her daughter all of 

her skills in the kitchen. She is excited for this new journey and 

to help serve her community of Tulia.  

We are currently recruiting land-

lords. If you are currently a HUD 

landlord or interested in becoming 

one we invite you to our next 

landlord briefing.  

 

HUD Specialists and Inspectors will 

be on site to share information 

and answer any questions you 

may have. Email  

amada.hyppolite@pcsvcs.org to 

rsvp or call 806-372-2531  

 

The Briefing will take place on  

Wednesday, May 17, 2023 from 

10 until 12 at our main office  

1309 W 8th, in Amarillo.  





The Early Bird Award goes to Virginia Ansley at 

our thank you banquet in Hereford.  

Volunteers through AmeriCorp 

Seniors, The RSVP program,  

contribute 1000’s of hours and 

millions of dollars worth of  

impact across the Texas Panhan-

dle. Appreciation banquets were 

held to pour a little sunshine back 

into those who spend so much 

time giving back.  

 





Open positions posted on www.panhandlehelp.org/careers  

• Communications  

• Transportation  

• Accounting  

The Affordable Connectivity Program 
or ACP is a government assistance 
program by the FCC designed to en-
sure that low-income households can 
afford the broadband they need for 
work, education, healthcare, and 
more. 

Click our link PCS (swaconnect.com)  

or find more information on our  

website at panhandlehelp.org 

COME AND VISIT US 

 

NEW Office Spaces in 
Memphis at 605 W Main  
& Friona at 104 9th Ave.  
 
Office hours in Perryton have 
been extended. M-F 8-5 
 
We have closed branches in 
Shamrock, Clarendon, and  

Wellington  

https://swaconnect.com/pcs




Several of our staff were able to participate in Texas  

Legislative Days in Austin along with 60 others from The 

Texas Association of Community Action Agencies.  

We were able to advocate for the Texas Panhandle and 

connect with our Representatives and Senators updating 

them on issues directly impacting Community Action Agen-

cies and low-income families.  

 

 

 We recently ran into Nichole 

Thompson, at a Sod Poodles 

game. Nichole is a local State 

Farm agent from Amarillo and shared with us how PCS had helped her while her 

daughter was a baby and she was obtaining her education. We live for these kinds 

of success stories. They are fuel for our staff. Nichols daughter is now in college  

     and we wish her all the best.   

PCS Staff Christina, Dallas, & Benita selling launch-a-

balls at a Sod Poodles game.  

Christina Cristan, Kaitlin Mosley, Christy Hilbert, Representa-

tive Four Price, Audra Rea, Magi York and Susie Ybarra 

Posing with Senator Kevin Sparks   

Community Action changes 

people’s lives, embodies the 

spirit of hope and makes  

America a better place to live.  


